
 
NEW Transportation LTL Pallet Initiative  

 
Date: November 1st, 2019 
 
Attn: Belk Vendor Partners  

 
 
Starting Nov 1st, 2019 vendors will NOT be required to email Transportation Services for pallet approval 
on LTL loads of 8 pallets or less.  Belk will be implementing a new pallet policy in 2020 that will require 
all vendors to utilize pallets for LTL shipments.  PLEASE NOTE FLOORLOADING IS STILL REQUIRED FOR 
TRUCKLOAD AND IMDL SHIPMENTS.  Pallet requirements and full details are published in the Belk 
Vendor Guide which is available at www.belk.com/customer-service/about-us/vendor-resources/ 
 
In the interim, Please follow the below pallet requirements:  

• Use standard pallets: 40”X 48” 
  

Pallet configuration Max Pallets Pallet height 
Single stacked 8 60” 
Double stacked 16 48” 

 
 
All vendors should have received a survey to gather information on shipping points and updated contact 
information. Please contact Belk_Traffic@Transplace.com if you have not received this survey.  
 
Thank you, 
 
The Belk Vendor Compliance Team 
 
Belk_Compliance@belk.com  


